
 

 Parents Involved 

as Leaders (PIAL) 
 
 

Given the difficulty in filling leader and helper spots last year, we are 
looking for all parents/caregivers of children attending the workshops to 
take their turns in the workshop space on Sunday mornings. In most 
cases, you would be the second adult in the space (a requirement of our 
Safe Sanctuaries policy). 
 
Please register your child for Sunday School by visiting this link*, where 
you also will be able to sign up to serve in the PIAL program. Even if you 
are unsure whether you will be able to help, please choose some Sundays 
as a goal to shoot for. If you find that you are unable to serve on the 
selected week, you will be able to switch with another parent (please try 
to make that determination by Wednesday of the Sunday you are 
scheduled to serve). 
 
After everyone has the opportunity to sign up, Lisa will be filling the 
holes in the schedule with other parents who have not yet submitted their 
forms (around 9/7). The complete schedule (through just before the 
beginning of Lent) will be mailed out and posted on the website in mid-
September.  
 
The new curriculum is easier than anything we’ve used before. It is highly 
scripted, and all your supplies are prepared for you ahead of time; 
supplies bins are picked up prior to class on Sunday morning.  
 
Thank you all for your service in helping our young disciples learn what 
it means to love and serve Jesus!  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc55WnuI7gWFFJwx4tBipdFLVqad6AelRCdf_SHJ6i46Itj9w/viewform

